
TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
SPECIAL MEETING - STAFF REPORT 

February 1, 2017 

 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Authorize Councilmember Coler to write a letter to PG&E regarding the Town’s 
ordinance prohibiting the installation of SmartMeters and related equipment and 
PG&E’s violation of the ordinance by Smart Meter program startup in Fairfax 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Authorize Councilmember Coler to write a letter to PG&E regarding the Town’s ordinance 
prohibiting the installation of SmartMeters and related equipment and PG&E’s violation of the 
ordinance by Smart Meter program startup in Fairfax. 

 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the Council’s January 18, 2017, meeting Councilmember Coler requested to add to 
tonight’s agenda the authorization to write PG&E a letter regarding the Town ordinance and 
how the Smart Meter program startup in Fairfax is in violation of it. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
n/a 
 

ATTACHMENT 
n/a 
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